11/23/2018 Mail - Craig.Fifer@alexandriava.gov
ATTACHMENT 7

Re: Request for Commission Input on Name of New Park

Jennifer Sands Atkins <jatkins8@gmu.edu>

Fri 11/16/2018 8:00 AM

To:Craig Fifer <Craig.Fifer@alexandriava.gov>;

The Park and Recreation Commission does not participate in naming exercises.
Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 15, 2018, at 10:55 PM, Craig Fifer <Craig.Fifer@alexandriava.gov> wrote:

To date | have not received any comments from the Archaeological Commission or the Park and
Recreation Commission. Please let me know if I've missed any or if any are still on the way.

-Craig

Craig T. Fifer, MPA

Director

Office of Communications & Public Information

City of Alexandria, Virginia

703.746.3965 (direct)

703.505.9668 (mobile)

www.alexandriava.gov

Connect with the City of Alexandria :: alexandriava.gov/SocialMedia

From: Craig Fifer

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 8:50 AM

To: Elizabeth McCall; danny_smith_rpe@msn.com; jatkins8 @gmu.edu; wsthayer@yahoo.com
Cc: Eleanor Breen; Gretchen Bulova; Jack Browand

Subject: Request for Commission Input on Name of New Park

Commission Chairs and Staff:

On September 27, the City Council Naming Committee adopted a process to name the new park at
the foot of King Street. The presentation

at https://alexandriava.gov/uploadedFiles/special/WaterfrontPlan/ParkNamingProcess-
092718.pdf provides background information and a schedule.

The Naming Committee is looking for input on 1) whether the areas shown in the presentation
should be named as two separate parks or one single park, and 2) what the new park should be
named.
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In addition to receiving input from the general public through an online survey and public hearing,
the Naming Committee invites the Archaeological Commission, Historic Alexandria Resources
Commission, Park and Recreation Commission, and Waterfront Commission to provide formal
comments if they desire. This would allow the Naming Committee to consider the commissions'
comments separately from the general public's input.

Please send me any input from your commission no later than November 16. Please indicate
whether the input is the result of a formal commission discussion or vote. Individual members of
commissions may participate in the survey at www.alexandriava.gov/Waterfront.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

-Craig

Craig T. Fifer, MPA

Director

Office of Communications & Public Information

City of Alexandria, Virginia

703.746.3965 (direct)

703.505.9668 (mobile)

www.alexandriava.gov

Connect with the City of Alexandria :: alexandriava.gov/SocialMedia
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